The Business of the Clinical Section:

Summary of Executive Meetings
Teleconference: April 19, 2002

Financial

· Current balance $7000; two GICs matured and reinvested at 1 + 1 interest option

CPA 2002 conference

· Introductions for speakers confirmed

· Low enrolment to date for preconvention workshop; will arrange for local advertising to broader nonpsychology audience; investigate costs of newspaper ad; send out list serve information on workshop to section members; rebate cheques to member attendees will be distributed at workshop or mailed out right after conference

Section Activities

· nomination confirmed for member-at-large; executive to follow up with potential nominees for chair elect

· submissions for student awards being reviewed; nominee for fellow also discussed
Section Projects

· clinical psychology brochure has been reviewed; revised draft to be considered at June meeting 

· section list serve has added a few more email addresses of members, so just over 2/3 of membership connected; no one has unsubscribed from the list serve; executive continues to carefully review requests for message distribution; will reconsider guidelines for disseminating information at June meeting

· fact sheet project to be followed up by past-chair; potential authors will be re-contacted by letter; CPA continues to be highly supportive and reported positive feedback from clinicians and the public regarding fact sheets currently on the web site. 

· Section website to be redesigned; executive approved web designer, who will work with section’s current web administrator to update look of website and ease of movement across pages.  Goal for completion by CPA meeting
